
Capital Volksport Club Meeting Minutes
8 August, 2024
Squaxin Park Picnic Shelter 
President Karen Younkins, Presiding

1. Pam Greig-Davis reported on the next ESVA challenge, to be called “Tell Me a Story,” which will 
include libraries, bookstores, reading rooms, or any place selling printed material, and will start in 
2025. She pointed out that it was Peter Sweet’s initial idea of bookstores for a challenge that led to the 
eventual category, so thank you to Peter!

2. To decrease the costs to ESVA for printing directions, etc. for the September Walkfest on Kitsap 
Peninsula, Pam requests to once again borrow library card numbers and passwords from all who are 
comfortable letting her use them for the monthly allotment of printing that we all get from Timberland 
Library. She said to please get back with her by email or text, both of which are listed on the CVC 
membership roster you will have received via email from the club.

3. The July Meeting Minutes were approved as written.

4. The Treasurers report, sent via email on 6 August, was approved.

5. Back to the Beach trip, coming up starting Tuesday, 13 August-Thursday, 15 August, presented by 
Bonnie Tucker. She reminded everyone that they should have received an email on 1 August with the 
list of walks, and also the other information which included a description of the road detours that are in 
place this month for construction. They are well marked, but members should allow more time, both to 
get to Ocean Shores, and also on Wednesday to get to the beaches farther North on the peninsula. Note 
that all the Ocean Shores walks will change to Traveling Guided walks next year, and so will not be 
readily available. She notes that all walks will cost $3.00. Approximately 30 people have signed up so 
far.

6. After an appeal for further topics, none others were brought up for discussion, and the meeting was 
adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary Clem, Secretary, CVC


